
EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Minutes for February 16, 2022

Attendees:  21

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM by President Mike Ptak. He then
led the membership in the Pledge of Allegiance, followed by a moment of 
silence for our departed neighbors.

Our guest speaker was Audrey Cole from the Western Ct. Area Agency on 
Aging. Audrey gave a very good talk on the programs available to us for 
Medicare fraud, errors, and abuse. It was very informative. If you have any 
questions or problems, please call Audrey at 1-203-757-5449 ext.127.

Mike Digiovancarlo reported that all was pretty quiet in East Mt. - 0 stolen 
vehicle, and 14 motor vehicle complaints. 

 We lost two community officers - one was our Ray Zulali. Tiffany 
Healy will be our officer until further notice. Tiffany's number is: 203-
574-6962 ext. 4316.

 On the state level, Mike voted no to extend the state orders. Voting to 
get the auto taxes reduced in Waterbury. State taxes on your pension 
and 401Ks should be removed.

 A 4 building medical complex will be built behind BJs. Discussion 
was held on how the blasting will affect the Split Rock Drive residents
and what will be done to notify residents.

 Taxes from the complex will be great for the city 
 Missing street signs have been reported to the city.
 Study being done on speeding on Rt. 69

Secretary report on line.
Treasure report was given.
 
Christmas tree lights will be removed when weather gets a little warmer.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM




